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Dept. of Education Extends Deadline For 'Learn From
Home' and Request For School Bus Service For School
Year 2020-2021
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The Virgin Islands Department of Education said Monday it has extended the deadline to Friday,
August 7 for public school students to enroll in the Department’s “Learn from Home” option for
the 2020-2021 school year. Parents requiring school bus service for their children must also
submit an application by the August 7 deadline. 

Both forms can be accessed from the www.vide.vi website at the “COVID-19 Forms” menu on
the front page. The documents are available in English and Spanish. 

In order to enroll in “Learn from Home,” students must already be registered in the V.I. public
school system. For registration information, visit www.vide.vi – For Families – Public School

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-dept-of-education-extends-deadline-for-learn-from-home-and-request-for-school-bus-service-for-school-year-2020-2021-


Registration. School bus service is available to both public and private school students. 

FORMS 

Learn from Home 

English 

https://bit.ly/3k83qyX 

Español 

https://bit.ly/2PkgwuR 

Pupil Transportation Application 

English 

https://bit.ly/3k8iRHu 

Español 

https://bit.ly/3k5eih3 
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